
Local Notice to Mariners      

 

 
   
 

Fort Hill Wharf – Speed and Wake Restrictions 

Notification 

Port Users are advised of the following activity on Darwin Harbour.  

Date of activity:   20 January to 28 February 2025  

Time of activity: 06:00 to 18:00 each day 

Location of activity: Fort Hill Wharf (FHW) 

Assets/ Vessels 
involved 

None 

Description of Activity: Duratec are undertaking fender maintenance work FHW, requiring hanging 
scaffold on the seaward side of the wharf.  
 
Vessels Operators are reminded of the offences under s.18 (4) and s.18 (6) (b) 
of the NT Marine (General) Regulations 2013, of navigating a vessel at a speed 
exceeding 5 knots within 100m of a jetty, wharf or commercial shipping and 
cargo area, and that causing excessive wash that endangers the safety of a 
person, boat or structure may also carry a penalty.  

To assist in maintaining the safety of the above maintenance work, it is 
requested all vessels keep 300m off the seaward face of FHW. 

Conducted by: Duratec Pty Ltd 

Communication :  Radio Contact Harbour Control on VHF CH 10/16 

                              Mobile  David Harrison – Project Supervisor: Ph 0460 312 709 / 
David.Harrison@duratec.com.au    

Additional information  

Cancel this notice  on:   18:00 Friday 28 February 2025  

 

 

Capt. Anil Chadha 

Regional Harbourmaster – Darwin  

To Port Users Location Seaward face of Fort Hill Wharf 

Date of issue 21 January 2025 Ref number Local NtM 2025 – 003 (T) 



      

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


